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December 15, 2023 
 
 
VIA RESS AND EMAIL 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 

 
Re:   Selwyn Community Expansion Project (“Selwyn Project”) (EB-2022-0156) 
 Environmental Defence (“ED”) Motion to Review (EB-2023-0313) 

 
Enbridge Gas has reviewed the Ontario Energy Board’s December 13, 2023 Decision 
and Order denying the ED Motion to Review and validating that the original order 
approving the Selwyn Project leave to construct remains in full force and effect. 
 
As a result, Enbridge Gas hereby notifies the OEB that it intends to restart construction 
on the Selwyn Project effective today, December 15, 2023, noting that it may take a few 
days to fully re-mobilize crews and equipment.  
 
Should you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patricia Squires 
Manager, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 
 
Cc: Intervenors in EB-2022-0156 

Intervenors in EB-2023-0313 
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